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April 11, 2022

Honorable Charles W. Johnson

Honorable Mary I. Yu

Supreme Court Rules Committee

c¢/o Clerk of the Washington Supreme Court
Temple of Justice

P.O. Box 40929

Olympia, WA 98504-0929

Dear Justice Johnson and Yu:

The Washington Court Reporters Association supports the proposed change to RAP 9.2. We are
mindful of the need for transcripts to be completed expeditiously, and our members work
diligently to meet those deadlines. Failure to pay for the work completed places a burden on
the courts and on the court reporter. We support this change, which will hopefully ensure that
the appeals process can proceed in a timely manner.

pudf

Lisa Buell, RPR, CRR, CCR#2204

President | Washington Court Reporters Association
1325 4 Avenue

Suite 1840

Seattle, WA 98101

Sincerely,



